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All homes will need ventilation accessories, it is not only
required by building law but it makes for living in your home
a lot more comfortable. However, all homes will require their
own styles and functions. Living in the Greater Vancouver area
of British Columbia is a lot different than living in Phoenix,
Arizona. What your home requires in Vancouver will not be the
same as the requirements of Phoenix.

That  being  said,  there  are  many  ventilation  accessories
available, some of which will be highlighted here. These can
include several different areas of your home. If you have a
basement, it will need a vent. If you have a ground floor, it
will need vents. And if you have an attic, it will also need
to be properly ventilated.

For basements, you will want to check out the 401 Basement
Vent.  It  is  an  excellent  addition  to  any  home.  The  401
Basement Vent is a surface mounting wall vent, which is ideal
for stucco or siding application. Basements are known to get a
little moldy, especially if they are partially underground. To
ensure your basement remains properly ventilated, you will
need the 401 Basement Vent.

For ground level, there are plenty of things already going on.
It is often the busiest area of the home. Of course, that does
not mean it does not need ventilation. The 301 Wall Vent is
perfect for ground level. It is designed for fresh air intake
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for gas furnace, hot water tank, heaters, air conditioning,
and more.

For the attic, there are plenty of choices of beautiful gable
vents  available  here  at  VSA  Enterprises.  These  include
everything from the basic shapes of circles and rectangles to
more stylish designs such as octagon gable vents and cathedral
gable vents. There are plenty of other designs available in
our shop as well. Have a look and see what would make for a
wonderful addition to your home!
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